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Monday 7th March 2022 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
As I am sure that you are aware, the Key Stage 1 SATs are fast approaching, taking place throughout 
May 2022.  
 
To ensure that you and your child is fully prepared for the content of these assessments and how 
they will run, we are holding a parent/carer SATs workshop after school, 3.30pm, on Monday 14th 
March in school. During the workshop, we will discuss the following:  
 

 An overview of the assessments detailing the tests that will take place  

 How the tests will be administered in KS1 

 What you can do at home to support your child.  
 
You will also have the opportunity to look at some SATs papers and some sample questions, so that 
you are fully aware of what your child will be expected to tackle within the assessments.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you at the workshop.  
 
Mrs C. Gibbins 
Head of School 
 

 
Key Stage 1 SATs Workshop 2022 

 
Please return this reply slip to indicate if you will be attending this workshop: 
 
I/we _____________________________________ parent/carer of _________________________ in 

class __________ will be attending the Key Stage 1 SATs workshop on Monday 14th March at 

3.30pm. 

Signed: ___________________________ 
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